
The Wilderness Society*— ------- ♦

NEW ADDRESS:
1901 Pennsylvania Ave., N. W. 

Washington, D. C. 20006

October 28, 1975

Dear Mr. Porter:

I much enjoyed our luncheon visit today. I hope you will make 
it a habit to drop in on us when you are in Washington so that we can repeat.

Here is a copy of the Harvey Broome selection that will be in 
the October/December issue of THE LIVING WILDERNESS. I really don’t think it 
necessary to illustrate the specifics of the text, but perhaps it will be 
suggestive to you.

I talked with A1 Cetta a few minutes ago. He said he was sure 
we can get duplicate separations from Italy, provided the originals have been 
kept intact. He said he would want to talk to Mr. McRae about the question 
of permission and would also want to verify, of course, that our use of some 
of the photographs is agreeable to you. Would you want to drop a line to 
Mr. McRae or Mr. Cetta to this effect?

We will look forward to giving suitable treatment to the 
Iceland images in a later issue. I still have some qualms about going forward 
with them without your participation. (But of course we will have the same 
challenge if we use some of your originals from the Smokies.)

We will appreciate a chance to look over some Smoky material
from your file.

I trust you will have a most interesting and productive trip 
to the Antarctic.

Enclosure

Silcerely,

Deane

Mr. Eliot Porter
Rt. 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, N. M. 87501

“In Wildness is the Preservation of the World/—Thoreau


